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Enormous well done to the Year 6 children who attended the Residential at Hilltop Outdoor Centre. They enjoyed 
the high ropes, tree-top trail, obstacle courses, archery and problem-solving activities. All children’s behavior was 

exemplary and the centre staff congratulated the school for their amazing manners, politeness, tidiness and 
attitudes. Thank you to all of the staff involved with this – I’m sure both children and staff slept well on their return. 

 
 

Congratulations to the following children who were chosen as 
star of the week! 

 
Nursery: Louise 

Reception: Amelia R 
Year 1: Talia-Lilly, Joshua S, Martha 

Year 2: Evie-Mya, Dylan, Tyler H and Mina 
Year 3: Ella, Tegan, Lacey 
Year 4: Aalia, Phoebe, Eb 

Year 5: Vadims, Shingai, Aironas 
Year 6: Alfie W, Leighla, Tommy and Mason 

 
Atlantic and Hedingham class won this week’s class 

attendance – winning gold tickets for everyone in their class! 
 

 

 
 

Class Photos 
Wednesday 21st June  

 
Please note that the school photographer will 
be in to take whole class photos on this day. 

Please can all children come in school 
uniform and bring PE kit with them if they 

have PE this day. 
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Science Competition Winners 
 

We are delighted to announce that the following children are the winners of our science competition in which we 
asked children to construct a bridge. The winners were chosen by School Governor Maninder Sohi.  The winners 

were as follows: EYFS - Archie A (Ladybirds) Key Stage 1 - Alfie S (Atlantic) Lower Key Stage 2 - Bethany R 
(Hawking) Upper Key Stage 2 - Izzi-Mae H-S (Framlingham) 

 
Children have received their prizes in our Celebration Assembly this afternoon. 

 
 

Please can we ask parents to remind 
children that they should not be playing ball 
games at the shopping area opposite the 
school during the mornings. This can be 

dangerous to other families using the 
shopping area. 

Children have also been reminded of this in 
school. 

 
Can we also ask that children do not bring in 
items from home this includes playing/trading 

cards and prime energy drinks. 



                         
Page 2 of 2 

 

Coronation Plate Winners 
Congratulations to the following children who won our design a coronation plate competition organised by Friends 
of Gusford. The winners were as follows and will all have their plates replicated onto a dinner plate and sent home 
before the end of the Summer Term. Well done to everybody that took part. All other plates will be sent home via 

class teachers next week 
 

Nursery: Kasper and George 
Reception: Amelia and Albie 

Year 1: Gracie and Henry 
Year 2: Alex and Mikaela 
Year 3: Lexi and Robyn 
Year 4: Ava and Grace 

Year 5: Imogen and Anfaal 
Year 6: Alfie W and Leo 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Canteen Menu – next week we will be on week 2 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 
 

Year 6 had a fantastic 3 days away at 
Hilltop Outdoor Centre. The children have 

enjoyed all their activities that were on 
offer, especially the High Ropes. We hope 

they all enjoyed their time away! 
 

 

 
 

Tuesday 13th June – Crucial Crew – Year 6 
 

Mon 12th ,14th,15th and 16th June – Year 6 Bikeability 
 

Monday 19th June – Year 5 Trip to Suffolk New College 
 

Wednesday 21st June – Class Photos 
 

Monday 10th July – Year 6 Leavers Show 2pm 
Wednesday 12th July – Year 6 Leavers Show 6pm 

 
Thursday 13th July – Year 2 Trip to Southwold 

 
28th and 29th June – Year 6 High School Transition Days 

 
30th June – Non-Uniform PJ Day for Cancer Charity 
£1 donations can be given to your child’s teacher. 

 
Tuesday 18th July – Year 6 Leavers assembly 2pm 

Wednesday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers BBQ  
5.30pm - 7pm 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Sun Safety - Reminder 

 
Please can we remind parents that as the 
weather warms up to send your child in 
with a sun hat for when we are outside. 
Please can you also help us by applying 

Sun-tan lotion before your child comes into 
school and making sure they have a drink 

with them during the warmer weather – 
Thank you 


